
 

 

RESPONSE TO CORONAVIRUS 

 

The PEACC Center will continue to meet with individuals and groups 

virtually Monday – Friday, 9am-5pm. 

 

In person programs, services and events are postponed until further 

notice. 

 

To schedule a meeting with an advocate, 

contact Tisha Pletcher: Tisha.pletcher@louisville.edu or (502) 852-7014. 

For questions related to Men of PEACC, 

contact LaMont Johnson:  lamont.johnson@louisville.edu . 

For general questions, 

email peacc@louisville.edu or (502) 852-2663. 

 

If you need to speak with a confidential crisis counselor immediately 

or/and it is after hours, please call the community 24-7 hotline at 844-

BE-SAFE-1 (housed at the Center for Women and Families).  If this is an 

emergency, please call 911 or University Police at 852-6111. 
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